
 

1 October 2013 
 
 
Our Ref: 2013/016/JRO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Philosophy of Religion & Ethics Conference, Cambridge Friday 29 November 2013  
 
As part of your child’s studies in A Level Philosophy & Ethics, a visit has been arranged to 
attend a day conference at The Guild Hall in Cambridge.  The A Level Philosophy of Religion 
& Ethics conferences, organised by Julie Arliss, have become the most highly respected 
conferences of their type. These conferences prize themselves on offering high-calibre 
speakers, each with a genuine intellectual pedigree and long standing experience of the A 
Level curriculum. 
 
Students will attend a series of lectures, including a debate, at The Guild Hall, Cambridge on 
Friday 29 November 2013. The College will make a substantial contribution towards the cost 
of the transport, leaving only the conference fee of £20 to be paid by each student.  
 
Students will travel to the centre by coach, departing College at 7.00am promptly and 
returning to College by 5.30pm.  Students will need to be in college dress and bring a 
packed lunch with them.  The total cost for each student will be £20.00. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please return the attached pro-forma to 
Finance, together with the payment of £20.00 which is non-refundable, by Friday 8 
November 2013. You can also make this payment using our online system, Parent Pay.  
 
Please note that if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the College reserves the 
right to cancel the visit.  If you have any concerns regarding costs for the visit, please 
contact Miss Walendziewski, PA to the Principal, in confidence on 01332 204040. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J Rodriguez 
Learning Leader for Religious Education  
 
 
 
 



Our Ref: 2013/016/JRO 
 
Philosophy of Religion & Ethics Conference – Friday 29 November 2013 
Please complete this form and return to Finance.  
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………........PT:….......................... 

I/We give permission for my/our child to attend the Philosophy of Religion & Ethics 
Conference on 29 November 2013.  
 
 

Please find enclosed £………………………. 
(Please make cheques payable to Landau Forte College) 

 
I have paid the full amount of £20.00 via Parent Pay 
 

 
 
Signed: ______________________________ Parent/Carer Date: _______________ 
 
 


